
CURRICULUM REVIEW 

The Curriculum Review Committee met during October and recommended the following new courses 
for approval: 

•  HDFS 435A – Child Socialization A Systems Perspective
Course was previously recommended, but a change to the course 

number was necessary so it went from HCFS435 to HCFS435A. 

Recommended the following course changes: 
•  RE 101 – Real Estate Principles – change to catalog description
•  RE 103 – Real Estate Laws & Principles – change to catalog description


